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Graduate Assistant OnnthenJob Injury (OJI)

If a graduate student is injured while performing duties as a Graduate Assistant student
employee, said student should be seen by USA Student Health Services. Serious injuries should
be sent to the emergency room of the University of the South Alabama Medical Center. If time
is of the essence, based on the severity of the injury, the graduate student employee may be
taken to the nearest emergency department. If the graduate student sustains an injury that is
not serious enough to warrant emergency room treatment, and wishes to be considered for Ol
benefits by the University, the graduate student must report to the USA Student
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